
 

 

From: Faulkner, Stephen [mailto:stephen.faulkner@norfolk.gov.uk]  

Sent: 28 June 2018 08:36 
To: Norfolk Vanguard 

Cc: Tracey, Matt; Morris, Phil; Waters, Laura 
Subject: RE: EN010079 - Norfolk Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm - Request for Adequacy of 

Consultation Representation 

 
FAO James Bunten / Tracey Williams 
Planning Inspectorate 
 
Thank you for consulting Norfolk County Council on the Norfolk Vanguard Wind Farm  procedural 
matter below. 
 
I can confirm that the County Council considers that the applicant has undertaken appropriate / 
adequate consultation on their proposed Offshore Wind Farm and ancillary onshore infrastructure 
work. 
 
Should you have any queries please call or email me. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Stephen 
 

Stephen Faulkner BA(Hons), MSc, DipTP, CiLCA, MRTPI 
Principal Planner 
Norfolk County Council 
01603 222752 
stephen.faulkner@norfolk.gov.uk 
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